THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII HONOLULU, HAWAII May, 3, 1939 Dr. E.H. Lindley, Chancellor, U. of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas Dear Dr. Lindley. I have been informed that there is to be an opening in your department of physical education for next year. If this is correct I should like to know more about the position. I have a very good position here but the professional opportunities are too limited for me to desire to remain here very long. The enclosed folder gives a summary of my training and experience. I shall be glad to have complete references and detailed record of training and experience sent to you at your request or in order to save time you may have them sent to you directly from the University of Iowa (Committee on Recommendation of Teachers) Dr. Elbel of your department of physical education knows me and something of my background. My particular interests are teacher training and hygiene but as you will note I have had a rather broad background in the whole field including: physical education

activities and teacher training, intramural athletics, hygiene teaching, athletic coaching and recreation, and in administration of the combined program.

My present position is that of head of the Department of Health and Physical Education and Director of Athletics. which includes the following divisions: Health Service and Hygiene. Required Physical Education, Intramural Athletics, Intercollegiete Athletics and Teacher Training, with a staff of seven men and four women and a school physician.

I shall be glad to hear from you is case you have need for one with my qualifications.

Sincerely yours,

Walter S. Knox, Ph.D. Prof. of Health & Phy. Educ.